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Resolution of the Greater Farallones National Marine 

Sanctuary Advisory Council Supporting the GFNMS Rapid 

Management Plan Review Process 

 

At its February 27, 2019 meeting in Bodega Bay, CA, the Greater 

Farallones National Marine Sanctuary Advisory Council heard a 

presentation from Superintendent Maria Brown on the sanctuary’s 

Rapid Management Plan Review process, the difference between a 

“rapid” and “comprehensive” management plan reviews, and a 

summary of implementation of management plan activities. 

Following the presentation, the Council voted to send a letter to 

Office of National Marine Sanctuary (ONMS) leadership 

expressing its support for and recognizing the effectiveness of the 

“Rapid Review” of the Management Plan.  

 

The letter, signed by GFNMS Advisory Council Chair, Dominique 

Richard, was sent to ONMS Director John Armor on July 8, 2019.  
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